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MEMO

Alameda Corridor Transportation Authority

To: Governing Board

Meeting Date: April 6, 2023

From: Michael C. Leue, Chief Executive Officer WW
Subject: APPROVE Caltrans Service Contract 07R399 in the not to exceed amount of $47,783

and a term of five years for Flagging Services and Project Oversight in Support of
Caltrans’ Bridge Railings Replacement of the Anaheim Overhead

Recommendation:

Approve Caltrans Service Contract 07R399 for ACTA to provide flagging services and Project Oversight in support
of Caltrans’ replacement of existing bridge railings on the Anaheim Overhead (Bridge #53-2627) with estimated
costs reimbursable to ACTA in an amount not to exceed $47,783 and authorize the Chief Executive Officer or Chief
Financial Officer to execute the agreement.

Discussion:

Caltrans Desires to replace the existing bridge railings on the Anaheim Overhead (Bridge #53-2627) at DOT
#921646J, Long Beach Subdivision at Railroad Milepost 17.46 in the City of Long Beach, Los Angeles County,
California (“Project”).

Caltrans is requesting that ACTA enter into Service Contract 07R399 to enable ACTA to provide flagging services
for the Project, with all associated ACTA costs to be reimbursed by Caltrans. Agreement 07R399 is provided in
Transmittal 1.

Budget Impact:

There will be no budget impact to the ACTA Program Budget because ACTA will pay its maintenance contractor
up-front for services, which costs will then be passed through to and fully reimbursed by Caltrans. ACTA will utilize
the Local Agency Investment Fund (LAIF) account to pay for services and reimburse this account when payments
are received from Caltrans.

Co-General Counsel Review:

ACTA'’s Co-General Counsel has reviewed and approved the proposed agreement as to form.

Transmittals:

Transmittal 1 — Caltrans Service Contract 07R399
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